
 

Work On Avon River Temporary Stopbanks 

Starting this month, we will be doing further works on the temporary stopbanks along the Avon River, raising the 

height of the stopbanks in some sections, and re-strengthening them where necessary.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The works will be spread over sites east of the central city as shown in the map above, passing through Dallington, 

Avondale and Aranui.   

For the work to be completed safely, traffic management will be in place where works are underway. There will be a 

small amount of machinery onsite, and contractors will truck in material to construct the stopbanks. Dust will be 

managed, and none of the works will create excessive vibrations or noise. 

 

These works will be completed over the next month before the 2018 “Meet in the Middle” event. 

 

Meet in the Middle Event on the 7th October 2018. 
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Help us protect the stopbanks 

 

We are going to have to do ongoing maintenance on the stopbanks over the next two years. You can do your part in 

helping protect the stopbanks and reducing the need for further repairs. 

 

 Please use the walk or cycle trails to travel along the stopbanks. 

 Please don’t park or drive on the stopbanks.  

 During high tide or heavy rain events, please drive slowly through surface flooding near stopbanks, or think about 

taking another route.  

 Please stay out of any areas that are fenced off. Usually, this is to allow grass to grow.  

 Please report any damage via Snap Send Solve, our smartphone app to help make reporting issues easy. 

 
 

 Or please call the Council on (03) 941 8999 or email info@ccc.govt.nz 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the stopbank works please contact Sven McLeman from 

Geotech Contractors on 021511183, or Project Contact Mel Cameron on 02102510702 or get in touch with 

the Council using the contact details below. 

mailto:info@ccc.govt.nz

